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No: MNM/NOTICE/84/2024                                                                      16.08.2024 

 

NOTICE 

 
This is to inform all concerned that the College will remain closed on 19.08.2024 (Monday) on 

account of "Rakhi Bandhan." However, the University 4th Semester form fill-up will proceed 

as scheduled on 19.08.2024. Regular classes will resume on 20.08.2024.    

 

 
 
(Dr. Nirmalendu Bikas Sinha)  
                  Principal 
Maharaja Nandakumar Mahavidyalay 

  

 

  


